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Thursday,	11	May	2017	
3:37:50	PM	
	
Dear	Sir/Madam,	
	
I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	feed	in	at	the	rate	of	approximately	15	to	18	cents	
per	kWh.			
This	price	must	regulated	as	to	make	it	discretionary,	would	defeat	the	purpose	
of	fair	pricing	for	a	company	focused	on	profits	only	not	the	maintenance	of	
affordable	power.	
Now	the	system	has	been	taken	out	of	the	public	ownership,	the	regulatory	
constraints	should	force	the	businesses	to	live	up	to	their	social	obligations	and	
act	in	the	interest	of	the	public,	not	their	self	interest.	
	
Yours	Sincerely	
	
Barry	Sutcliffe	
	
Barry	Sutcliffe		

	
Postcode:	2777	
	
	




